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TACOMA COMMUNITY COLLEGE
HARDSHIP WITHDRAWALS XE "Forms: Hardship Withdrawal Application"  
VOLUNTARY SUPPLEMENTAL RETIREMENT PLANS
 TC "Hardship Withdrawal Application form" \f C \l "2" 
Effective September 1, 2007
TIAA-CREF certifies participants’ eligibility for hardship withdrawals, consistent with TIAA-CREF policies and practices and with the appropriate provisions of the State Board’s 403(b) Plan Document.  The SBCTC 403(b) summary plan document is available at the following link: 403(b) Summary Plan Description   Information is also available from the following link:   www.tiaa-cref.org/sbctc 
As it relates to hardship withdrawals from 403(b) Plan, Community and Technical College Employers will no longer process hardship withdrawal requests.  
Employees wishing to receive a Hardship withdrawal from TIAA-CREF 403(b) supplemental voluntary retirement plan can contact a TIAA-CREF representative by telephoning 1-800-842-2776.

This agreement was agreed to by the SBCTC Director of Human Resources, John Boesenberg and Greg Johnson of TIAA-CREF as communicated in the following email communication to the Personnel/Payroll Management System listserv on September 11, 2007.

Following is the text of the agreement
-----Original Message-----
From: John Boesenberg [mailto:jboesenberg@sbctc.edu]
Sent: Monday, July 23, 2007 10:26 AM
To: Johnson, Greg
Cc: Moran, Malachy
Subject: Hardship Certification
This e-mail message confirms the agreement made during our discussion of Friday, July 20, 2007, regarding certification of eligibility for hardship withdrawals from the State Board’s 403(b) TDA plan.

We agreed that TIAA-CREF would certify participants’ eligibility for hardship withdrawals, consistent with TIAA-CREF policies and practices and with the appropriate provisions of the State Board’s 403(b) Plan Document.  As it relates to hardship withdrawals from 403(b) Plan, Community and Technical College Employers will no longer process hardship withdrawal requests.  Participating Employers will, however, continue to process requests for hardship withdrawals from the 401(a) Retirement Plan sponsored by the State Board.
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